
From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2018/0009/FL
Date: 18 April 2018 17:12:52

Dear Mrs Teasdale,
The Council objects to this application at the rear of Overdale, Egton.  The entrance should
meet Highways standards and have hard standing between the gate and the road. 
Concerns have been raised that the buildings already there do not comply with the original
application and are very close to the wall of the neighbouring property.
Regards,
Lucy
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From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2018/0009/FL
Date: 18 April 2018 17:32:30

Dear Mrs Teasdale,
Further to my previous e-mail, noise control conditions are required due to the proximity
of Overdale.
Regards,
Lucy
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